
October Newsletter - Room 10

Dear Families,

 

  

 Happy Fall! October is always exciting with new works and lots of pumpkins 
around the classroom.  We will study the different types of pumpkins, the parts of 
a pumpkin and we will be carving a pumpkin.  We will also discuss the types of 
skeletons and how fun it is to dress up as a skeleton at Halloween.


 This month we will focus on the 5 major biomes.  The students will learn 
about the different types of lands and waters around our world.

 

 For our peace curriculum we will discuss what trust and courage is.  We 
will read a cute story called “Little Owl.”  We will learn that Little Owl is learning 
to fly on his own someday and how trust and courage will help him.   

 

 The children have all done a great job at wearing their masks in class and 
our new routine to keep our class clean.  Please continue to talk to your child 
about the importance of this change in our environment and that it helps us to be 
able to come to school and have fun learning together.  


 We will have our first Parent-Teacher conferences that will take place via 
Zoom this year on Thursday Oct. 22th and Friday Oct. 23th.  The school will be 
closed.  You will be receiving a sign up sheet from 
administration soon.  


 I look forward to talking to all of you.

 

     ~ Ms. Judy                       

Room 10 - BACK TO SCHOOL NIGHT: Wednesday Oct. 7th 6:00 pm (details to follow)


Room 10 - Picture Day - Thursday Oct. 8th


* Your child needs clean masks everyday.  If they are sent home dirty, please return cleaned the next day.  


*The weather will slowly be getting colder, please remind your child to bring a jacket to school for chilly 
days.  They will not be able to stay inside during recess or on our walks.  


IMPORTANT ALL SCHOOL DATES AND REMINDERS

Thurs. October 28th, 29th, 30th - Wax Museum 


Thurs. 10/22 and Fri. 10/23 - School Closed. Parent Teacher conferences.


Friday. Oct. 30 - Halloween Parade 9:15 AM


IMPORTANT CLASSROOM DATES AND REMINDERS




